Repubgic of the Philippines;
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

MIMAROPA Region

JUN 02 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR s The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By The Bay Building
Roxas Blvd., Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU s The Assistant Regional Director
for Technical Services
FROM - The OIC- PENR Officer
SUBJECT s STATUS OF LAND ADMINSTRATION AND
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM-PUBLIC LAND
APPLICATIONS (LAMS-PLA) OF DENR-CENRO

SABLAYAN

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandun dated May 24, 2023 of CENR Officer
Anastacio A. Santos, regarding the above-mentioned subject.

In this regard, we concur to the request for assistance to retrieve the back-up files of
LAMS-PLA data (if any) covering the municipalities of Mamburao, Sta. Cruz, Paluan, Abra de
llog. Looc and Lubang, all within the jurisdiction of CENRO Sablayan.

For information and record.

For and in the absence of the OIC-PENRO:

FERLlNng CASTILLO
Land Management Officer I1I/ Chief, RPS

TSD-RPS

Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occ. Mindoro
Email Address: penroocemin@denr.gov.ph
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1515 DENR By-the-Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard ——
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU : The OIC, Assistant Regional Director ’ ;
for Technical Services . B3 P !
| ]
The OIC, PENR Officer erge-1 |y |
DENR-PENRO Occidental Mindoro e
]
FROM : The CENR Officer . :'
SUBJECT : STATUS OF LAND APPLICATIONS MANAGEMENT SYSTEM

(LAMS) OF DENR-CENRO SABLAYAN

This is to respectfully inform your office regarding the current status of Land Applications
Management System (LAMS) of DENR-CENRO Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro.

Due to the unstable power supply of the Province of Occidental Mindoro during the previous
months, the desktop computer intended for LAMS has bugged-down and we cannot retrieve any
back-up file. That despite the exerted effort to repair the problem, we are not able to fix it and
remained unserviceable. The office is currently in need of the information from the system to address
the concerns on the conducted Rapid Land Tenure Assessment activities as well as the ongoing
implementation of the online public land application.

May we also inform you that during the actual visit of the DENR-MIMAROPA Regional
Team for LAMS-PLA inventory and system verification headed by Engr. Marianne P. Doblado,
Engineer II/System Admin sometime in the third quarter of 2022, it was found out that they only
activity conducted during the previous administration was capturing of images of carpetas and no
respective data was encoded. Hence, the current designated In-Charge of Records Unit will definitely
begin from scratch. This office would like to cope with the ongoing implementation of LAMS-PLA
as compliance for the crucial target of our agency.

With this, we would like to request for the assistance for the Regional Office as regards to the
ICT equipments intended for this activity and back-up file of LAMS-PLA data if there’s any
covering the municipalities of Mamburao, Sta. Cruz, Paluan, Abra de Ilog, Looc and Lubang as part
of the administrative jurisdiction of CENRO Sablayan. The mentioned municipalities are the affected
areas of the lost data of LAMS-PLA.

For information and consideration.
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